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6.6.21 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I am sure that you will have heard the various announcements today re changes in the rules 

around covid. 
 

I have carefully studied the guidance released today in relation to the operation of schools, and 
can confirm that we will be continuing with our current arrangements up until the end of term. 
 

A good portion of the schools in the country finish on Friday 16th of July (perhaps the 
government didn’t realise this when they made their plans), so it is in the guidance that schools 

still open after the 19th may continue as they are for their final days up to the summer break. 
 
As you will also be aware there is quite an outbreak in Todmorden at present, with one local 

school fully closed and we have one class closed at present. 
 

I will update you during the summer holidays as to any arrangements when we start back in 
September.  
 

Many thanks for all your support and kind messages during this very difficult year. 
 

Mrs Clarkson 
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